
HONORING
OUR HEROS

During this years edition of the Indoor Auto Racing Championship, Weiss
Racing has decided to take a more beneficial approach towards our
sponsorship deals. As much as we love to race and compete in events, we
recognize that nothing we do would be possible without the sacrifices of
past and present United States veterans. 

For this years indoor races, we have developed a plan to honor these
sacrifices and give back to those who gave some, or gave all. This is in the
form of the Honoring Our Heroes program, giving recognition to any veteran. 

A donation of $120 will give you a spot on the 22 car driven by Patrick Weiss.
This spot will include the name of the veteran, their branch, and their
position and/or rank. Out of this donation, $20 will be donated towards
Wounded Warrior Project. In turn, the more money that we raise, the more
money that is donated towards the heroes that enable us to be here today.
To complement this, the body that will be worn on the 22 car will feature a
wrap based on the American Flag.

Anyone that has participated in military service can be put on the car, there
are no set criteria for being honored through our program. We want to honor
as many veterans as possible and thank them for their divine service. Lets
collect some names and give back to those who might even be in our
communities!

ABOUT HONORING OUR HEROES
“RACING IN REMEMBRANCE”


